
 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to finance@buckinghamschool.org  if you wish to seek assistance, or 
obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 
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16 June 2022 
 
 
Dear Year 11 Student, 
 

Sixth Form Subjects 
 
We are pleased to confirm the subjects on offer in Sixth Form this September (below). We are thrilled 
to offer the following new subjects: Physics, French, Spanish, A level PE and Film. 
 
We have advised all along that the blocks and subjects on offer in Sixth Form are confirmed according 
to the career needs and wants of the Year 11 students who apply to Sixth Form. Inevitably, there will 
be a few students who will change their subject choices when they receive their GCSE results. We 
have tried our hardest not to disappoint any students. If there is a clash in subjects you wish to study, 
please speak with me as soon as your exams are over and we will work together to resolve any clashes 
as far as possible. 
 

Block A Block B Block C Block D Enrichment 

Biology Business Art Business Extended 
Project 
Qualification 

History Criminology Law Chemistry Finance 

Health and 
Social Care 

Film Physics English 
Literature 

Sports Leaders 

A level PE French Psychology A 
level 

Geography Work 
Experience 

 Maths Sport Btec Photography  

 Spanish    

 
Key dates for your diary: 

 Thursday 25 August 2022, Level 2/ GCSE exam results day 
 Friday 26 August 2022, Open House drop in session, careers advice and Sixth Form 

application support 
 
We warmly invite students who applied to Sixth Form to the upcoming taster day on  
Wednesday 29 June 2022. Please sign up to confirm your attendance by Friday 24 June 2022 at 17:00: 
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/the-buckingham-school-sixth-form-taster-day-tickets-365673799177  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mrs S Pykett 
Assistant Head Teacher/ Director of Sixth Form 

Website:  www.buckinghamschool.org 
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